
From:  Lauren Soroky <lsoroky@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/08/2020 12:14:33 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Case ENV-2018-2116-EIR – Hollywood Center
 

Mindy,
 
Please count my support for Hollywood Center.  It’s projects like these that will get us out of the housing crisis we face
and create a better Los Angeles for generations to come. 
 
It’s very simple, virus or no virus, we need housing.  It’s too expensive to live here, and the best thing we can do is build
more housing.  This project does that, and it does that in a big way.  It’s infinitely better than the parking lots that are
there right now.
 
Please lend my name to moving this project forward, and please do not delay this project any further by extending any
comment periods.  This iteration of the project has been in the works for over 2 years.  It’s these long approval timelines
that have contributed to the housing crisis we face.  Please do not add to the crisis by lengthening the already extremely
long process.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lauren Soroky
Los Angeles, CA


